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On behalf of the Krewe of Olympus, I would like to thank you for attending our charity selection meeting.  Your input was very helpful to us.





This year, the Krewe will be jointly supporting Omega House and Steven’s House.





Good luck to you and your organization in your continuing fund-raising efforts.  If there is anything specific the Krewe or I may be able to help you with, do not hesitate to contact us.











Bruce Reeves,


Ball Captain - Olympus  XXVII�
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